

Mr. Edward DuBose Co-Chair Columbus NAACP Freedom Fund Banquet NAACP National Board Member

State Representative Carolyn Hugley
Co-Chair Columbus NAACP Freedom Fund Banquet

Mr. Wane Hailes, President Columbus Georgia Branch NAACP

Re: 2021 Corporate Leadership Award

Dear President Wane Hailes:

The events of 2020 highlighted in a tremendous way the importance of the mission of the NAACP in Georgia, the nation, and the world. At Georgia Power, we have shared a deep partnership with the NAACP, while living our mantra *To Be A Citizen Wherever We Serve.* 

Georgia Power is honored to receive this year's 2021 Corporate Leadership Award. We will continue to stand with the NAACP, as we work together to build strong communities that create lasting prosperity for every Columbus citizen. Thank you very much for this recognition and for what you do in our community. We look forward to our continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Lisa Smith

West Region Vice President

Georgia Power